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Revised Delisting Timetable 

 

14 October 2019 

 

As shareholders are aware, Future Mobility Solutions Limited (NZX:FMS)  is in the process of delisting 

from NZX Limited's (NZX) Main Board and listing its ordinary shares on the Unlisted Securities 

Exchange (Unlisted). 

In an announcement dated 1 October 2019 an indicative delisting timetable was provided to 

shareholders, this indicative timetable has been revised (as set out below).   

 

Key Date(s) Impact on Ordinary Shareholders 

Until Thursday 31 October 2019 Ordinary shares continue to be listed on NZX 

Tuesday 29 October 2019 Trading halt commences on ordinary shares at close 

of business 

Thursday 31 October 2019 Future Mobility Solutions Limited's ordinary shares 

delist from NZX 

Friday 1 November 2019 Ordinary share trading commences on Unlisted 

 

Should you have any queries please feel free to contact: 

David McKee Wright  

Company Secretary and Chief Financial Officer  

Future Mobility Solutions Limited  

+64 09 414 5542  

 

 


